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Hi

I’ve been asked to supply pictures of wooden sash windows, wooden bespoke
traditional hinged garage doors and garden fencing which has just replaced existing.

The rest of the land/ garden area  will be fenced using traditional Ryelock fencing.

I apologies  that this wasn’t submitted at the appropriate time but it must have got lost
in translation between myself, architect and builder. 

Best Regards 
James Coulby 
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Sent from my iPhone




